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Our April issue of the Vorys Shale Report provides an overview of how
environmental groups are getting more creative in their efforts to
obstruct development. The newsletter will provide a monthly report on
activity in the Utica and Point Pleasant Shales. Click here to read the
newsletter. If you would like to begin receiving the newsletter, please
sign-up here.
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